
 



 

Esk Valley Orienteering Club 

invites you 

to our Christmas Orienteering Event 

on Saturday 22 December 2018! 

 

It is going to be a combination of a short 

orienteering course and a fun Christmas quiz with 

sweets at the finish. 

 

Families and kids are welcome! 

Come have fun with us! 

 

See you at Launceston City Park. Find our START 

flags next to the band stand. 

Start any time from 10.00 till 12.00. 

 

IT IS A FREE EVENT! 


